
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
<Adviser name> 
<Adviser address 1> 
<Adviser address 2> 
<Adviser address 3> 
<Adviser address 4> 
<Adviser address 5> 
<Adviser address 6> 
 
<Date> 
 
 

Dear Adviser 
 

IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION WHICH REQUIRES YOUR ATTENTION.  PLEASE ENSURE THIS 

LETTER IS PASSED TO THE ADVISER WHO LOOKS AFTER THE POLICIES LISTED BELOW.  

Please find enclosed a copy of a letter that we have issued to affected policyholders regarding the 
suspension of the FP Symphony International Balanced (USD) fund and intended transfer of 

underlying asset. 
 
Your clients listed below currently invest in the fund via their policy originally taken out with Scottish 
Provident International Life Assurance Limited (SPILA), now renamed Royal London 360 Insurance 
Company Limited (Royal London 360°).  
 
Policyholder  Policy Type    Policy Number 

<Policyholder>  <Product>  <Policy number> 
<Policyholder>  <Product>  <Policy number> 
<Policyholder>  <Product>  <Policy number> 
 

We will write again once we have received the interim payment and the fund starts pricing again. 

Should you require any other information about your client’s policy, our customer service team can also 
be contacted on +44 (0)1624 681682. 

Kind regards, 

 

Natalie Hall 
Head of Marketing 
 
Enclosure:  Copy of policyholder letter 

 

 


